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Golf Team has successful season
By KAREN LOTT

The Wayne Community 
College Golf Team has 
had a successful 1995 
spring season, 
according to David 
Deakle, team coach and 
instructor in the 
Business Department.

He said, "The team 
has represented the 
college well in 
competition."

This year’s team had 
limited experience, 
returning only 2 
players from last year; 
however, Deakle said 
they "pulled together."

Golf Team members 
include: Allen Smith, 
Kevin Walling, Sam 
Jones, Brian Mayes, 
Randy Sutton, Tony 
Harris, Jonathan Bryan, 
Butch Cassidy, Kris 
Pate, and Tony Brown.

The Bisons practiced 
and played their home 
matches at Lane Tree 
Golf Course.

In the Palmer Division 
of the Eastern Carolina 
Community College 
Athletic Conference, 
the Bisons have played

matches in Wilmington, 
Pinehurst, Myrtle 
Beach, and White Lake.

Deakle said Allen 
Smith has been a 
leading scorer this 
season and he has 
contended all season 
for the A11-Conference 
Team. Randy Sutton has 
proven himself as a 
team leader and has 
been a steady 
contributor.

Kevin Walling, in 
his third and final 
season, has proven 
dependable. Tony Brown 
has improved 
considerably because of 
his hard work and has 
been a solid scorer.

Coach Deakle has 
been very pleased with 
this year’s team in 
that they have placed 
their academics as a 
priority and made 
excellent academic 
progress.

Any male or female 
students interested in 
playing on next year’s 
team should contact 
Beth Jones or David 
Deakle.
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By KAREN LOTT

Phi Beta Lambda 
(PBL) has had a busy 
spring quarter 
culminating in the 
club’s participation at 
the State Leadership 
Conference in 
Charlotte.

Club members won in 
several categories: 
Julie Smith, 4th place 
in machine transcrip
tion; Ronald Lane, 4th 
place in computer 
application; and Unita 
Madry, 4th place in job 
interview.

PBL also held an 
Easter Bake Sale along 
with an Easter Basket 
Raffle.

PBL is making 
contributions to the 
families of the 
Oklahoma City bombing.

The club also held a 
retirement party for 
Anne Blanchard, 
business instructor.

Enjoy your 
retirement, Anne 

Blanchard!
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"Home" 
elicits tears
By KAREN LOTT

Dr. Ron Taylor as 
Jack and Dr. Ed Hogan, 
as Harry moved the 
audience to compassion, 
to sympathy, and to 
respect in "Home" on 
May 11-12 at 8 pm in 
the Lecture Hall.
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